MILFORD WATER COMPANY

66 Dilla Street, Milford, MA 01757
Tele: 508-473-5110 Fax: 508-478-7997
Email: milfordwater@milfordwater.com

June 11, 2018

Zoning Board of Appeals
Town Hall

52 Main Street

Milford, MA 01757

c/o Gerald M. Moody

RE: Dilla Street wells available flows after upgrades.

Mr. Moody,

After having attended my second public hearing on the proposed 40B projects
being brought before the Town I thought it would be good for me to try and clarify
the volumes of water needed for the projects and the amount of available water that
could be used by the residence of Milford once the upgrades to both the Godftrey
Brook wellfield and the Dilla Street wellfield.

As I had stated during the hearing the developers of both the Robsham Village and
the Stone Ridge 40B projects have agreed to work with the Company to invest in
wellfield redevelopment and upgrades to provide the required demands for their
respective projects. Also as stated we have now begun to look at the
redevelopment of Dilla Street wellfield which currently has the ability to provide
approx. 85 of its 470 gpm approved pumping volume. The advantage of working to
improve Dilla Street wellfield is that the water is processed through the Dilla Street
plant so there would be no need for additional treatment.

To compare the demands needed by the proposed projects and the amount of water
that would be available once the Dilla Street wellfield redevelopment and upgrades
have been completed I offer the following;



Project Demand - daily | Dilla St - Available to
current daily customers - daily

Robsham Village | 32,900 gals 122,400 gals 89.500 gals

Stone Ridge 29,800 gals 122,400 gals 92,600 gals

Birch Street 17,700 gals 122,400 gals 104,700 gals

Total 80,400 gals 122,400 gals 42,000 gals

Project Demand - daily | Dilla St — daily, | Available to
after upgrades | customers - daily

Robsham Village | 32,900 gals 675,000 gals 642,100 gals

Stone Ridge 29,800 gals 675,000 gals 645,200 gals

Birch Street 17,700 gals 675,000 gals 657,300 gals

Total 80,400 gals 675,000 gals 594,600 gals

I hope that this may help to clarify to the Board that the improvements to the Dilla
Street wellfield would provide to our existing customers approx. 595,000 gallons

per day of additional water that is currently unavailable at this time.

The Company is fully committed in working as quickly as possible to get the
Godfrey Brook wellfield back to its original capacity and by working with the 40B
project developers on the Dilla Street wellfield as a possible added benefit to some

of our capacity issues.

Respectfully Submitted,
David L. Condrey
Manager, Milford Water Company




